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Year 6 SATS week Begins Monday 13th May 

Year 3 visit to RHS Bridgewater Tuesday 14th May 

Class Photographs Tuesday 21st May 

                

    Aldwyn Primary School     
Lumb Lane, Audenshaw, Manchester M34 5SF 

0161 370 3626 Email: admin@aldwyn.tameside.sch.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 PCSO’S Natasha and Allison from the Audenshaw 
Policing team visited school on Thursday to carry out 
a workshop with the Year 5 and 6 pupils. Using the 
CEOP website, the session focussed on online safety: 

Play – Playing games online 

Like – Being kind to others online 

Share – Sharing videos and photos online 

Chat – Talking to others online 

Lock – Keeping information private 

Explore – Exploring the internet 

The website has a wealth of information and also 
support for parents and carers 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/articles/ba
nd-runner/  

 

On Thursday, Year 5 had a visit 

from Madame Lewis and a group 

of Y9 pupils from Audenshaw 

High School. The children enjoyed 

learning how to describe their 

emotions in French with some 

fun card games. C'était super! 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/articles/band-runner/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/articles/band-runner/


 

 

 

 

 

  

Computer Club 

We have been working hard in computer club on the design of our Ferris wheel. After looking 

at the original design we had a team meeting and decided that the supports were not strong 

enough to support the weight of the whole structure so with the help of Mr Hyde we replaced 

them with wooden ones. We also decided to drive the wheel directly from the motor, a little 

bit like the wheel drive on an electric car.  

We are reaching the end of the project, the next job will be to connect the motor and write 

and debug the software that will make the Ferris wheel turn.  
 

This term, in English, Year 4 will be reading 

‘The Day the Crayons Came Home’ by Drew 

Daywalt and Oliver Jeffers. We will use this 

story as inspiration for creating a class holiday 

brochure. This week, a strange set of 

postcards were delivered to our classroom. In 

small groups, we read the postcards and 

brainstormed where we thought the 

postcards were sent from. We then used the 

chrome books to research the clues written 

on the postcards to confirm our findings. 



 

 

 

 
 

The Birthday Message 
 
 

We wish you many happy returns of the day. 
We hope you will be healthy and strong all the way 

Strong to do right, slow to do wrong, 
And thoughtful of others all day long. 

 
 

 
 

This week we celebrate the birthdays of: 
 

George Jenson Jaxson Kendal 
Zachary Evie Lyla Harvey 
Oscar William Ted Isla 
 Amelia Grace  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Each week teachers choose a star of the week based on the Aldwyn Values.  
The winners of this week’s awards are: 
 

Asim Max Emmeline Sienna Jasper Samuel 
Imogen Amelia Ralph Willow Leo Seren 
Harvey Evie Ollie Grayson Jolan Niah 
Ameerah Muhammad Conor Jack Alexis Max 
Lola Winson Kehara Ebonie Rowan  Tillie-Rae 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


